

Bristol Police Department

E3B



May 24, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Itinerant Mobile Food Truck Establishment Renewals 2022 - 2023

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Roman Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request, and I agree with his recommendation that we find no reason not to renew the Itinerant Mobile Food Establishment Renewals, provided that all Laws and Ordinances governing such licenses are followed. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch
Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

CON WAY Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

JUN - 1 2022

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 05-24-2022

VIA

: PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT

ITINERANT MOBILE FOOD TRUCK

ESTABLISHMENT R ENEWALS 2022-2023

Sir,

The following mobile food truck businesses are requesting the renewal of their itinerant mobile food establishment license for 2022/2023:

- Del's Lemonade (truck)
- Del's Lemonade (cart)
- Palagi's Ice Cream (truck)

A records checked was performed on all listed mobile food trucks for issues regarding their business. All listed produced negative results for having any issues or complaints from 06-01-2021 to this date.

There is no known reason to deny the renewal of all listed mobile food establishments provided that all guidelines set forth by the application are met and all ordinances governing this practice are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt: Roman Wozny
Lieutenant Roman Wozny